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Town of Oakville

Memorandum
To: Mayor and Members of Council
From: Robert Thun, Senior Planner, MCIP, RPP

Date: September 11, 2017

Subject: Item #2, September 11, 2017 Planning and Development Council
meeting

Proposed Removal of “H” Holding Provision, Memory Care
Investments Oakville, 105 Garden Drive, File No.: Z.1617.40, By-law
2017-075

In consideration of the town’s notice requirement related to this subject application, staff
requested that consideration of ltem #2 as referenced above be deferred to the October
10, 2017 Planning and Development/Council meeting.

Regards’
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—‘Rgbert Thun, MCIP RPP

Senior Planner West District
Planning Services



